DESERT LEMON FRUIT DROP GROWER ROUND TABLE DISCUSSION

In the fall of 2015 and 2916, growers in the desert regions reported excessive fruit drop. Particularly in
the Coachella Valley, Imperial County, and in Yuma, Arizona. The cause of the fruit drop is unknown.
Come learn more about the current situation and find out how you can help resolve this issue.

Sept. 12, 2017, Noon-1pm Ciro’s Resturante & Pizza, 81963 CA- 111, Indio, CA 92201 Lunch will be
provided.

Lemon Growers in the desert regions are highly suggested to attend
Please RSVP for this Free Event:

http://ucanr.edu/survey/survey.cfm?surveynu

If you have any questions, contact Sonia Rios, UCCE Riverside/San Diego Counties

sirios@ucanr.edu
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